
Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) Programme 

The DFE are funding holiday activities, which includes food for children during the Summer, 

Christmas and Easter holidays.  You can find out more about the programme on the GOV.UK 

website.  Eligible children will be able to access: 

Up to 16, 4 hour sessions through the summer holidays 

Up to 4.4 hour sessions through the Christmas holidays 

There will be no cost to parents/carers.  Holiday clubs will include a variety of fun activities, including 

sports, music and arts.  Children will also receive a nutritious meal each day. 

To be eligible for a free place, children must receive benefits related free school meals.  If you have 

any questions about the programme or if your child does not receive free school meals but you feel 

that you need to access a free place, you can email the HAF team on HAF@stockport.gov.uk. 


